
Dr. Sidney Isenberg 
710 Peachtree NE 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Sidney: 

105 Bank Street 
New York 10014 
May 29, 1968 

At this late date I want to thank you for your telegram 
at the time of Carson's death. I was very touched. How­
ever, after the autopsy I've been trying to accept that 
it was far better than had she lived. 

The house in Nyack has been sold. Mother's things were left 
to me, and I've just finished overcrowding my apartment 
with the more fragile pieces. The rest is in storage until 
I can find a larger apartment. 

I
1
hope all is well with you, and when you're in New York 

I d love to hear from you. 

Love, 

~ (c;.(. 
Margarita G. Sm'tt 
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